ACIIVISION.

Dear Activision ICE HOCKEY All-Star:

Congratulations on beating the Activision computer on
Game 1. We have recorded your score and enrolled you in the
Activision "All-Star Hockey Team." Please find your official
emblem enclosed.

We have added your name to our mailing list and will keep
you informed on new Activision game cartridges as they become
available.

Thank you for writing to share your accomplishments with
us. We hope you have as much success with other video game
cartridges by Activision and that you'll write us about your
experiences with them.

Cordially,

Jan Marsella
Customer Relations

P.S. Please read the enclosed Heat Seal Instructions
carefully. Children should not attempt to heat
seal the Activision Ice Hockey Team patch to
clothing. Improper use of an iron (or related
appliance) may result in damage to clothing or
bodily harm. The patch may be sewn to any fabric.
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